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Thank you to everyone for your paƟence as we transiƟon from Scopay over to Arbor. As previously menƟoned, 
AŌerschool and Breakfast Club, and Nursery fees are currently being updated weekly as usual onto Scopay, howev-

er, dinner balances have not been updated since 3rd March. If you would like a breakdown of your child's dinner 
money account balance, please contact the school office and we will send this over to you.  

We have a very busy final week of term, kicking it off with Forest School for Class 1 and Oaks on Tuesday—don’t for-
get your waterproofs and wellies please.  

Then on Wednesday at 9.30am, we have our wonderful Easter Service taking place at Diddlebury Church. Parents, 
carers and family are more than welcome to join us.  

On Thursday we have House AcƟviƟes taking place, with All Saints due to be travelling to Millichope for Forest 
School. We would be grateful if all children could please come to school with their waterproofs and wellies please. 

Finally, I would just like to remind children that no personal play equipment is to be brought into school for use at 
break and lunch Ɵme, we have plenty of footballs etc here in school for children to use.  

Thank you and I hope you all have a lovely weekend in the sunshine.  

Class 1— Olivia and Isabella 

Class 2— Henry and Alana-Rose 

Class 3— Fergus and Evelina 

09.04.25 9.30am—Easter Service 

10.04.25 House Activities 

11.04.25 Break up for Easter Holidays 

28.04.25 Back to School 

05.05.25 Bank Holiday 

23.05.25 Break up for Half Term 

02.06.25 PD Day 

03.06.25 Back to School 

18.07.25 Break up for the Summer Holidays 

Monday  Macaroni Cheese or Fish 

Tuesday  Meatballs or Pasta Bake 

Wednesday  Sausage and Mash 

Thursday  Roast Chicken 

Friday  Hot Dog, Burger or Pizza and Chips 

Daily Jacket Potato with a selection of 
toppings. 

 Club Time Year 

Monday Drama 3.15-4.15 Y3-Y6 

Tuesday  Multi Skills 3.15-4.00 YR-Y2 

 

Just a liƩle reminder, if you have yet to do so, any Swimming 
consent forms and payments are now due in school for chil-

dren in Y2,3,4,5 & 6 please. Payments can be made on Scopay 
in cash, or via BACS, but please contact the school office for 

more informaƟon. 
Class 2 have been working 
hard this week trying lots 
of new foods and puƫng 

together some fun DT 
Sandwiches. :) 










